
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, March 20, 2019 3:27 PM 
Dale Eastmond 
Mark Long; Jeff Bates; Lee Eng Tan; Ashley Weisenfeld 

FILED 3/20/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 03231-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket no. 20190012-TP Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a Centurylink & Onvoy, LLC. 

Hi Dale, 

We have updated the docket title to read, "Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, 
resale, and collocation agreement, and one amendment, between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a 
Century Link and Onvoy, LLC," per your request below. 

Dorothy 

From: Dale Eastmond 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 2:56 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Jeff Bates; Lee Eng Tan; Ashley Weisenfeld 
Subject: Docket no. 20190012-TP Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a Centurylink & Onvoy, LLC. 

Good afternoon Ms. Menasco, 

I've reviewed Docket number 20190012-TP and the docket title should be modified to be "Request for approval of 

interconnection, unbundling, resale and collocation and one amendment between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a 

Centurylink and Onvoy, LLC." 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Dale Eastmond 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0855 
Phone: (850) 413-6542 
Fax: (850) 413-6543 
E-mail: Dale.Eastmond@psc.state.tl .us 
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